
 

TransLumen Technologies receives BAA Contract 
(Chicago, IL) – The U.S. Office of Naval Research (ONR), based in Arlington, VA, has awarded 

TransLumen Technologies, LLC (TTL) a Broad Agency Announcement (BAA) contract to conduct 

applied research on Adaptive Perceptual Training. A BAA is a process used by federal government 

agencies to contract for basic and applied research only when a proposal response is expected to 

provide varying technical/scientific approaches. 


